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The Haenke Foundation is assisting the organising committee and Trust in the development of
an Ipswich - Rosewood Coalminers Memorial to be built in Limestone Park during the later half
of 2012. This memorial will initially recognise the 184 people who lost their lives from a coal
mining accident that became the subject of a Minings Wardens enquiry.




